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BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 
 
Congratulations go to the Fall Round Robin Tournament 1st, 2nd & 3rd Place winners. 

 
1st Place winners were “We Take No Prisoners”.  Team members include Captain Wayne Weiler, Helga 
Spickhoff, David Cook, Adam Boyarski, Marilyn Johnson, Bud Meacham, Evonne Cook and Frank Garcia. 

 
2nd Place were the “Earthquakes”.  Team members include Noel Lanctot, Helen Paris, Betty Lanctot, 
George Paris, Linda Planting, Steve Gilbert, Captain Bob Iacopi and Martin Hoek. 

 
3rd Place were the “Agitators”.  Team members include Art Lind, Jim Goss, Patrick McMordie, Captain 
Michael Sunzeri, Susan Sunzeri, Karen Carlson, Barbara Orlando and Jean Brady.   



Awards were presented at the Awards Dinner which was held on November 2nd.   

Thank you to Tournament Coordinator Paul Andersen, the many referees and volunteers who made this 
year’s Fall Round Robin successful.   

On November 1st, the Villages Staff took on the Bocce Board and spent the morning competing and 
playing bocce in this annual event.  A wonderful lunch was enjoyed by everyone.  Thank you to all those 
individuals who contributed to this day’s events.  

This year’s General Membership & Elections Meeting is Monday, November 11th at Foothill Center from 
4-6 p.m.  Help elect new board members for 2020.  The following candidates would appreciate your 
support:  Evonne Cook, Paul Andersen, George Paris, Remy Pessah, Bob Rosenberg, Marty Schlager and 
Jim Goss. 

Remember during the months of November through January the courts are reserved on Thursday’s at 
noon for anyone who wants to drop by and play bocce. 

Tip from the Courts:  Please remember that bocce is a social game and should be played and enjoyed 
with friends and teammates.  Rules are used to keep it friendly and fun.  Captain’s responsibilities are to 
make sure everyone on their team is following the rules and that court etiquette is followed.  Rules and 
Court Etiquette can be found on our website at www.villagesbocceclub.com.  

 


